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April 25, 2025 

 
Ms. Vanessa Guerra, AICP 
Planning Director 
City of Laredo Planning & Zoning 
1413 Houston Street  
Laredo, TX 78040 

 
 
 RE:  Replat of Lago del Valle Subdivision Phase III 
 
 
Dear Ms. Guerra, 
 
On behalf of Gerardo G.S. Salinas and Juan Salinas for Mezquite Land Development, LLC, 
this letter is to notify the City of Laredo that it is our intent to plan for front lot utility installation 
as per section 3-4 B. (2) of the City of Laredo Subdivision Ordinance Handbook dated 7/6/16. 
 
Please contact us should anything additional be required for compliance with the ordinance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CRANE ENGINEERING CORP. 
Firm # F-3353 
 
 
______________________________ 
Edward D. Garza, P.E., CFM 
Principal Engineer 
 
 
Cc: Mr. Luis Vazquez, MPA, Planner II Mr. Gerardo G.S. Salinas 

COL Planning Department   Mr. Juan Salinas 
      Mezquite Land Development, LLC 


